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THE IMPORTANCE OF THE FINANCIAL BID AT PUBLIC TENDER SERVICES
Kyriaki Pappa Despite the reduction of available credits for launching public

procurements, the publication of public tender services, especially
maintenance and security, remains undiminished. At the relevant
procurements, attention must be paid to the formation of the
financial bid which must be entirely consistent with the terms of
the proclamation because in only a few cases the contracting

authority may seek clarifications from the participants.
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